WOMEN'S GUTLD 1982 ANNUAL REPORT

Executive Committee

Hnazant Tahmazian Chairlady

Hermine Sahakian - Vice Chairlady
Queenie Avedikisan ' Treasurer

Siran Levonian Reccrding Secretary

Peruza Hananian Corresponding Secretary

Jean Babashanian
Flossie Baldadian
Silvia Kodjanian
Myrna Seropian

Committees
Religious : Social-Ways and Means
Clara Andonian Bella Kazanjian .
Yisitation

Arousiag Kumkumian
Doris George

Aitar Housekeeping
Alice Bedikian Ann Kavookian
Varsenik Retzig , Alice Peltekian

« Sunday Coffee
Makrouhi Garabedian
Armenian School Liaison - Church School Liaison

Silvia Kedjanian . : »Bella Kazanjian

There are 83 members in the Women® s Guild. Ceneral-membership meetings are

held on the third Tuesday of each month at the church or at a local restaurant.

Executive Committee meetings are held when necessary.

Calendar of Activities for 1982

January. « « « . « . o » Annual Armenian Christmas Dinner
February. « . « . . . . .Parish Assembly Iuncheon °
March, . . . . ., . . ..Lenten Luncheon and Armenian Women's Saint's Day
Aprils « + . « . . . . .,.Easter Sunday - Special Coffee
Shopping Trip to Reading, PA
May. « « ¢ « ¢ . .+ . . ..Yeejag Luncheon and Program
Food Festival at Georgetown Foundry
Jun€s ¢« « ¢« + + « « .« .+ JArmenian School Luncheon
Excursion % Luncheon-Meeting at Perkin's Lake House
Trin to Baltimore Harbor
September. . . . . . . ..Food Festival at Georgetown Foundry
Trip to Williamsburg Pottery Factory
Memorial Lunch for J. Barouyrian
October. . . « . . « . «.Cooking, Baking and Crafts Workshops for Bazaar
November. . « « . . . . .Anpual 4-day Bzzaar
December. + « « . + . . .Children's Flea parket
Memorial Lunch for A. Kazarian
Memorial Lunch for Z. Mesrobian
Arwenian Christmas - Special Coffee
In addition, Lahmadjoun has been sold throughout the year,



I would like to take this cppertunity to extend my neartfelt thanks to my
Execuiive Committee as well as to all the members of the Women's Guild who
gave of their time and talents to ensure the success of activities and
functions held in the past year. It was a good year and with their help,
the Bazaar was an oublstanding success,

Der Hayr, Ed Onawlin and Jack Arzoomanian deserve special thanks for "extra"
services they provided for Bazaar preparations. They purchased and delivered
groceries on a timely basis on both workshop days as well as on Bazaar days.

I wish to thank Shirley Du Chessi and Jean Sayian for serving as ocur delegates
to the 1lth Women's Guild Conference held in May in New Britain, Conn,

As my two-year term expires, I relinquish the post of Chairlady to Queenie
Avedikian with my best wishes for a most successful and fruitful 1983,
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Respectfully submitted,
Bnazant Tahmazian, Chairlady
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